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       It is with a deep regret that as I sit in front 
of the Computer Screen working on our 
Councils August newsletter that we finished 
the month of July with the loss of Edward 
Weidenkeller.   As many of you know, Ed 
was our Council’s financial secretary for 
many years, a past Grand Knight, and a 
very active member.   His sudden death was 
a shock to all of us.   On a personal note, Ed’s 
passing has left me with a void in my heart, 
knowing that I lost a good friend and mentor, 
who’s advice was always welcomed and 
sought by me as your Grand Knight. I (We) 
will miss him greatly.   Please remember Ed 
and his family in your prayers and thoughts as 
our lives continue.   
     On a more pleasant note…………. 
The Parish of Saint Marks celebrated its 
50th Anniversary on July 27th, while Father 
Lou celebrated his 40th Anniversary since his 
Ordination into the priesthood.   Bishop 
Salvatore R. Matano presided at the 11 am 
Sunday mass, with a parish reception in the 
hall following mass.   It was a great day 
For Saint Marks parish, and I want to be sure 
To say “Thank You” to all the Knights, and 
many others who worked so hard to showcase 
our efforts at Saint Marks and Parish 
Community.   I know The Bishop and Father 
Lou appreciated everyone’s efforts greatly!  
 
 
      Knights of Columbus  Charitable & 
Benevolent Program for 2014 officially 
started.   Many members of our Council 
have taken Program books to sell.  I would 
ask those who haven’t yet taken any to  
Please contact me so that I can provide you 
with Coupon books to sell.   $25,000 grand 
prize, $10,000 2nd prize, and $5000 3rd prize. 
   By selling these books we are both 
supporting our Council and also the New 

York State Council in this important 
Knights of Columbus fund raiser for  
Charities throughout New York State. 
 
 
 
 

          NEXT COUNCIL 

Meeting 
September 18th 

7 PM 

Saint Marks. 

 

Good of the order 
People in most need of our prayers. 

    Jim Chatterton, Derek Murphy, Don 
Bixby, Gary Valentine also Felicia Fleszar, 
Pat Weber, Ramon G.and Elaine Becker,  
Edward Weidenkeller in memorium, and 
his family 
 
. 

Mark Your Calendar: 
8/12 8:15 Breakfast Long Pond 
.restaurant. 
August—Council voted no meeting this 
Month.  Enjoy Summer!!! 
8/26 8:15 Breakfast at Long Pond 
Restaurant  
9/18  Council Meeting 7 pm. Council room 
At Saint Marks 
 

Questions/Concerns for your 
 Grand Knight:  Ken Kruger 
Please Call 585-225-5975(home) 
or 585 738-1086 (Cell).  E-Mail: 

ken kruger59@yahoo.com 
 

Grand Knights Message 
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 Our Website: 

 
Our Council has a 
website: 
http://www.stmarksknigh
ts.org/. 
It’s the best place to go to 
keep current on all 
events.   When you visit, 
please be sure to also 
“like” us on our new 
Facebook Page. 
   You will also be able to 
Link to our Boy Scout 
Troop #278 website from 
our Councils website. 
 
 
 
AUGUST 2014 
     Birthdays: 
 
8/1 George Donohue 
8/3 Joe Camiolo 
8/4 David Proud 
8/19 Joe Cafarelli 
8/19 Rev.Lee Chase 
8/19 Mario DiGiambattista 

 
 
 

 
COFFEE FOR HOSPICE: 
   A box has been placed in the 
Narthex of Saint  
Lawrence Church TO COLLECT CANS 
OF COFFEE WHICH WILL BE DELIVERED 
TO LOCAL AREA HOSPICES, WHERE THE 
COFFEE POTS FOR STAFF AND 
PATIENTS FAMILIES ARE GOING 24 
HOURS/DAY.  PLEASE CONSIDER 
BRINGING A CAN OF COFFEE AND 
PLACING IT IN OUR BOX FOR THIS 
GREAT CAUSE.   Thanks to all of you 
who placed coffee in our hospice 
collection box while it was at Saint 
Marks.   Our collections at Saint Marks 
started off slowly this year but I am 
proud to report that many responded to 
this collection and we finished this drive 
on a strong note.   Hopefully this effort 
will continue in the future 
 
 
  
  
          
 
 
 
 

 
Boy Scout Troop 278:  
 
    Red Wings baseball 
Fans might enjoy going 
To the game scheduled 
For August 16th.   Our 
Chartered Troop #278 
From Saint Marks will 
Be the Color Guard at 
that night’s game. 
 
 
 
       


